
 
 

NOTICE 
*IMPORTANT UPDATE* 

Road Maintenance 
MacDonald Street to Hwy 17 

 
The road maintenance work for June 14th was delayed due to unforeseen circumstances. 
It is estimated to be completed this weekend between Saturday June 21st and Monday 
June 23rd, weather permitting. 

 

 
Proposed Works 

 
The Township of Nairn & Hyman is proceeding with asphalt repairs (crack sealing) on 
sections of MacDonald Street to Highway 17. 
 
This maintenance work will be completed by Green Infrastructure Partners (GIP) with 
Russel’s Asphalt as the sub-contractor. The contractor will have traffic control measures 
in place and one lane of traffic will be maintained. 
 
For further information, questions or comments, please feel free to contact the 
following: 
 
Derek Wilson 
Municipal Superintendent 
Township of Nairn and Hyman 
Tel: (705) 869-4232 
Email: derekwilson@nairncentre.ca 
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